
 

 

Consolidated Communications 
Wholesale Customer Communication 
Industry Notification - Accessible Letter 
  

  

 

Details: 

This notice is being sent to notify Consolidated Communications Wholesale Customers 

that effective July 15, 2021 there is a new URL to gain access the Synchronoss VFO: 

https://vfoprod-consolidated.synchronoss.net/ 

The old URL will continue to work and be available for a time, but please update your 

bookmarks to the new URL and start using it immediately.  Your current user ids and 

passwords will work in the new URL. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Consolidated Change Management 

at ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

  

Notification Date: July 15, 2021 

Effective Date: July 15, 2021 

Subject: New URL for VFO Production 

Notification #: SYS 0428 - New URL for VFO Production 

Target Audience: IXC, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 

Area Impacted: All Regions 

Contact: 
Consolidated Change Management 

at ConsolidatedCMP@consolidated.com 

 

Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 
121 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 
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